
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors
Wednesday, July 3, 2024, at 7:00 p.m.

Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-1427, a Public Hearing will be held in the 
Fluvanna County Circuit Court, at 72 Main Street, Palmyra, Virginia for citizens of 
the County to have the opportunity to appear before and be heard by the Board of 
Supervisors for the following item:

ORDINANCE TO AMEND “THE CODE OF THE COUNTY OF 
FLUVANNA, VIRGINIA”, BY AMENDING § 6-1-5 TO INCREASE 
EROSION AND SEDIMENT CONTROL REVIEW FEES

Copies of the complete text of the above ordinance are available for public review at 
https://www.fl uvannacounty.org/ and at the Offi ce of the Fluvanna County Adminis-
trator during normal business hours. Questions may be directed to Caitlin Solis, Clerk 
to the Board, at (434) 591-1910. All interested persons wishing to be heard are invited 
to attend the public hearing.

____________________________


